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I’m pleased with President Trump’s excellent nomination of DeKalb County Superior 

Court Judge Jean-Paul “J.P.” Boulee to serve as a United States District Judge for the Northern 

District of Georgia.  

 

Judge Boulee is an outstanding legal professional and member of his community in 

Decatur, Georgia, where he lives with his wife, Julie, and their two kids. He founded the DeKalb 

County Veterans Treatment Court and is a member of the State Bar of Georgia’s Judicial 

Procedure and Administration/Uniform Rules Committee. In addition to his service on the 

Superior Court, Judge Boulee has served our country in the U.S. Army Judge Advocate 

General’s Corps and as an attorney.  

 

Judge Boulee has earned his reputation as a fair judge who is hardworking, and he is 

respected on both sides of the political aisle. I hope all members of the committee will give him a 

fair hearing today, and I look forward to working with Judge Boulee as his nomination proceeds 

in the Senate. 
 


